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July 10, 2012

National Representatives and Presidents:

Please distribute this mail to the members of your Societies!

Dear members of the European Society for Microcirculation,

The 27th European Conference on Microcirculation 2013 will be held as a joint meeting with the European Vascular Biology Organisation at the International Union of Physiological Sciences (IUPS) conference in Birmingham, England from 21-26 July 2013. Further information is available from our website:  http://www.microcirculation.org.uk/27esm7evbo/index.html
I am writing to you concerning the Malpighi Award of ESM for 2013. As you know this is the most prestigious award of the European Society for Microcirculation. The Malpighi Award recognizes scientific achievements or a scientific career of a researcher who is active in the field and stands out by her/his publications and scientific contributions, by her/his service to the entire field of microcirculatory and vascular biology research and by the promotion of the career of younger scientists.
The winner of this Award will deliver the Malpighi Lecture at the ESM conference at the IUPS conference in Birmingham in July 2013.
I am seeking your assistance in identifying potential nominees (names) for this prestigious ESM Award. Nominations by national societies, as well as by individual members of the ESM, are welcome. 
Although the formal nominations require a two-page C.V., a publication list and a short description of the nominee's scientific contributions justifying the suggestion, please feel free to submit a shorter informal nomination with the name of the candidate and a short statement why she or he would qualify for the Malpighi Award.  So, please don't hesitate to come up with your suggestions. 
The deadline for receipt of nomination is September 1, 2012, which will allow sufficient time for us to coordinate the selection of the Malpighi Award Lecturer in Birmingham.

Sincerely yours,

Akos Koller

ESM General Secretary
